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Hannah Ross Serves as Panelist at the LATEC 
Investment Education Symposium
February 22, 2022

Hannah Ross will serve as a panelist at the February 24, 2022 Investment Education Symposium, discussing "Best

Practices for Securities Litigation & Portfolio Monitoring for Public Pensions." This event, which is being held in

conjunction with the Louisiana Trustee Education Council (LATEC), aims to provide broad education and information

on investing,  fiduciary  responsibility,  and selection of  money managers  to  the key  decision makers  and other

representatives of the nation's largest pension funds, endowments, foundations and other institutional investors.


